

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA COUNCIL OF CAMERA CLUBS

LOS ANGELES

-:- CALIFORNIA

m Smith

REPLY TO

August 23, 1958

Mr. Karl Struss 1343 N. Orange Avenue Los Angeles 46 California

Dear Karl:

Please accept the thanks of the Council and the writer for participating with the judging panel for the Stereo Division Competition on the evening of August 11, 1958.

Everyone seemed to enjoy the show and it is nice to know that many of our members are willing to give of their time and talent so that the rest of us can learn how to take better pictures.

Very sincerely yours,

Duane M. Smith President

DMS:s